
Jacob Hollars Outlines New Antitrust Law in Law Week
Colorado

Spencer Fane attorney Jacob Hollars recently authored an article about the
Colorado State Antitrust Act of 2023, which went into effect this summer, that was
recently published in Law Week Colorado.

In his article, Colorado Quietly Updates, Strengthens State’s Antitrust Law, Jacob
outlines the significant changes to Colorado’s state antitrust statute and provides
advice on the Colorado legislature’s latest attempt to address significant property
tax increases during the 2023 session.

He writes, “Given the greatly increased financial exposure, broader powers of the AG,
and the effectively increased limitations period, businesses operating in Colorado
will want to keenly watch how the AG’s office wields this new authority.”

At Spencer Fane, Jacob is a litigator specializing in real estate, special district,
commercial, and appellate matters. He represents companies in commercial
disputes, such as breach of contract and real estate matters, and assists them in
protecting their businesses.

Read the full article here.
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